

## LETTER TO BRANCHES





No. 167/18

21st March 2018

Dear Colleague,

## **GET OUT THE VOTE**

It is hugely important that we get as many members as possible to vote on the Four Pillars and Pay Agreement.

In line with our ongoing commitment to engage and involve our members, we are urging every CWU Representative and Officer at every level to do all they can to encourage every individual member to exercise their democratic right, get out the vote and secure a high turnout that delivers the biggest possible YES vote in favour of the Agreement.

The bigger the YES vote the stronger the Union's voice and influence in delivering our Agreement going forward and ultimately, securing members' future employment, standard of living and retirement security.

The Department has been made aware that members in some locations have not received their ballot paper. If this is the case, branches are advised to request a ballot paper by contacting the Customer Service Helpline at the Electoral Reform Society (ERS) using the following email:customerservices@electoralreform.co.uk

When making a request, branches need to ensure they provide ERS with details of the members:-

- Name
- CWU Membership Number
- Correct postal address

Branches are urged to do all you can to GET OUT THE VOTE.

Any further enquiries in relation to the content of this LTB should be directed to the DGS(P) Department.

I thank you for your excellent support throughout this campaign and this push to get a huge vote on the Agreement will be the perfect conclusion from inception to agreement.

Yours sincerely,

Terry Pullinger

**Deputy General Secretary (Postal)**